From: Nathan Dietrich

To: Kimberly Chandler
Subject: FW: Gun Range, PD Consideration
Date: Friday, September 9, 2022 12:38:05 PM

From: Jeff Bert <JBert@tomballtx.gov>

Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 6:15 PM

To: Nathan Dietrich <NDietrich@tomballtx.gov>
Subject: RE: Gun Range, PD Consideration

Hi Nathan,

| am aware that the Planning and Zoning Committee is contemplating the allowance of an indoor
gun range within the city limits of Tomball, and were perhaps looking for the perspective of the
Tomball Police Department. | have spoken about the potential or an indoor gun range with the City
Manager, and he and | agree that the decision to allow a range to be built is outside the realm of the
police department. The logistical issues relative to gun safety are concerns better handled by
engineers whose job it is to construct safe ranges. In a right-to-carry state, my opinion on a range
within the City limits risks being an over-exertion of my authority. Let me know if you have any
questions.

Take care,

Jeff


mailto:/O=CITY OF TOMBALL/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=NATHAN DIETRICH49D
mailto:KChandler@tomballtx.gov

